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The Academy for Urban Scholars will use their ARP IDEA Part B Special Education funds to expand and 
enhance transition services, online curriculum tools, and personalized instruction to address challenges 
faced by students with disabilities from the impact of the Coronavirus pandemic. More of our students with 
disabilities have requested career placement support, flexible instructional platforms, and one-on-one 
instruction. Our students with disabilities are seeking additional supports for time-on-task and academic 
recovery, especially when their schedules are negatively impacted by the Coronavirus pandemic. 

An opportunity for public comment regarding AUS’s use of IDEA Part B funds will take place on 
Wednesday, October 27, 2021, at 5:00 pm at 1994 Maryland Ave, Columbus, Ohio. 

To provide comments regarding AUS’s use of IDEA Part B Funds, please submit them by email to 
Emmanuel Anthony, School Director at eanthony@ausohio.com or by postal mail at 1808 E. Broad St., 
Columbus, Ohio 43203. 

 

 

 


